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Term 2 Week 10 

 Wednesday 1 July 2020 

A note from the Relieving Principal 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We have made it through another Covid-19 school term, relatively unscathed. I would like to take the opportunity to again 

thank the parents and carers of our children for your patience and understanding in regard to the multitude of changes that 

have occurred over the past few months. Every single family has handled it like champions and the staff of Coffee Camp 

PS truly do appreciate your support.  

Principal Position Update 

As you are all aware, Jane Varcoe has been relieving as Principal at Kyogle PS during first semester. Jane has been 

asked to remain at Kyogle PS for the remainder of the year.  As a result, I have been asked to continue on as the            

Relieving Principal of Coffee Camp PS until the end of the year and will continue to teach the senior class. I look forward to 

this opportunity and am excited about the year ahead.  If you have any further questions   regarding this please come and 

see me in person or call the school directly. 

Canberra Excursion Update                   

While a final decision on school excursions will be made early into term 3, we are 

hopeful the senior excursion to Canberra will go ahead week during 10 of term 3. 

Tania has sent home payment plan books to families and we encourage families 

to begin making regular payments for this excursion. Should we be notified that 

the excursion will not be permitted due to Covid-19 restrictions, rest assured that 

all monies paid shall be returned to families.  

                                            

Kindergarten Orientation 2021 

Coffee Camp is already planning ahead to the 2021 school year. The 2021 Kindergarten orientation day calendar has been 

included in today’s school newsletter, the school website and on the school’s Facebook page. If you have a child who will 

be enrolling in 2021 or know of a family friend or relative who may be interested in sending their child to Coffee Camp PS, 

please share these details. The more the merrier! 

Illness 

If your child is unwell consider keeping them at home to minimise the spread of illness through our school. We will             

contact the parents of any students who present at the office with illness symptoms. Parents must contact the school either 

by School Loop app, email, phone or note to explain why their child was absent from school. This is part of the Education 

Act. If the school does not receive an acceptable explanation, it is recorded as unjustified leave on the system. Your                        

cooperation with this request is appreciated. 

                                 

Skool Loop 

Coffee Camp PS has embraced the Skool Loop App with open arms. Thank you to the families who have downloaded the 

app onto their phones/tablets and have begun utilising its capabilities. It would be great to see all families utilising the App 

as an extra means of communication. 

        

Regards                                     
Andrew Dixon                                 
Relieving Principal 

  Diary Dates   

2 July     Pie Drive delivery - pick up from 9am                      

3 July     Last day of Term 2 2020 

20 July    Staff Development Day - no students 

21 July     Students return   

              Reminders for this week 

• Download Skool Loop App 

• Bring your HAT to school each day 

• Brink your drink bottle to school every day 

• Start making payments towards Sydney/Canberra 
Excursion 



Paper Bag                      

Orders:              

Tuckshop                                                                                        

Friday 26 June 2020 

Pizza - $4.00 

Ham & Pineapple 

Tomato & Cheese 

Vegetarian 

Recess - 9:30-11:30 Lunch Fruit 

Tarryn Magali Don 

Recess - Bring money in a purse for these items 

Toast plain -   30c Raisin Toast - 50c ½ cup of milk - 30c 

Cheese slices- 30c Fruit Smoothies -  50c Fruit Salad - 50c 

Lunch - Bring money in a purse for these items 

Fruit juice in a cup - 50c Thank you! Fruit Icy Pole  - 50c 

Wishing everyone safe,                   
fun and                                 

happy holidays 

 

 

 

 

See you back at school on 
Tuesday 21 July 2020 

Thank you  

To our parents and carers who 

have run Tuckshop for                          

Coffee Camp School in Term 2.     

The students and staff love having one 

day off from making lunches. 


